
Scottish  National  Gallery  –
Book now for next week

The  Scottish  National  Gallery
opened its doors on Monday to the
public.
There are the usual arrangements relating to Covid-19 about
booking an entry time although your visit is free. When we
looked at the website it appears that there are no available
times within the next seven

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/08/scottish-national-gallery-book-now-for-next-week/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/08/scottish-national-gallery-book-now-for-next-week/
https://www.nationalgalleries.org/ticket-purchase/48146




The wonder of Scotland’s national art collection can be seen
again as the Scottish National Gallery welcomes its first
visitors back. The Scottish National Gallery of Modern Art
(Modern One) will open on 24 August 2020.

If you have any questions about your visit then the gallery
staff have answers for all of these here

https://www.nationalgalleries.org/node/47911
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